
Barrett Frishman 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns raised in opposition to House Bill 151 and Senate Bill 

132, the Save Women’s Sports Act. This dangerous legislation targets an already vulnerable 

group of Ohio youth and denies them the often life saving opportunity to participate in sports.  

 

Banning children from playing sports simply for their gender is heinous. The majority of 

children's sports is not segregated by gender anyway, so why should trans children be 

excluded? If you are so concerned about sports being fair, simply make sure there are rules 

related to height or weight in place instead.  

 

If you do not do this, you don't care about things being fair, and you don't care about the 

children growing up in your state. You are simply cruel to children who you are supposed to help 

grow up in a safe, nurturing state, and you don't deserve to be in power. Change this legislation  

immediately. 

 

Things like this makes me sad to be from Ohio. That is what you are doing - making Ohio a 

worse state and a place people want to leave. 

 

I urge you to oppose HB151 and SB132 and protect our state’s athletes.  

 

 

 


